
Dear Editor,  

 

 

We would like to thank the reviewers for their comments.  

 

We modified our paper according to the comments of Reviewer #2:  

 

(1) The abbreviation of HIE has present twice in the article.  

 

We corrected our manuscript accordingly.  

 

(2) Please also consider a list of abbreviation.  

 

We added a list of abbreviations for the readers immediately after the abstract. 

 

(3) The author declared that “In these cases, prompt neurosurgical consultation 

can remarkably affect neurological outcome and prognosis for the neonates.” 

Could the author provide a reference for this statement?  

 

We provided a reference for our statement.   

 

(4) Some minor typo corrections are needed.  

 

We corrected our manuscript accordingly.  

 

We hope that you will find our manuscript suitable for publication into your 

esteemed journal.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Ioannis Siasios,  

Aggeliki Fotiadou, 

Yulia Rud 


